
 

 

2018-11-13 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

RFP 58 (2018-10) 

CONSULTING SERVICES – ORANGUTAN OUTDOOR EXHIBIT 

ADDENDUM #2 

 

This addendum shall be incorporated into, and form part of RFP 58 (2018-10) and take precedence over all 

requirements of the previously issued bid documents including plans. This addendum must be signed by the 

bidder (signing officer) in the appropriate space and must be attached to the Form for submission by the 

bidder. This Addendum consists of two (2) pages. 

 

1. Question: What is the frequency of site inspections/meetings you will required during the 

construction phase? 

 

Answer: Please allow for bi-weekly meetings during the construction phase. 

2. Question: Is the consultant required to include a quantity surveyor with their proposal? 

 

Answer: Yes, the consultant is required to provide detailed Class D,C,B, and A cost estimates 

created by a third party cost consultant/quantity surveyor. 

3. Question: Is the consultant required to prepare 3D renderings during the design phase? 

 

Answer: Yes, the consultant is required to provide presentation quality 3-D renderings before 

commencing detailed design. 

4. Question: Will the Zoo consider new design concepts? 

 

Answer: The existing design concept is approved.  Minor changes can be considered, but the 

schedule does not allow for a redesigned concept. 

5. 8.0 PROPOSAL EVALUATION AND SELECTION 

Replace with: 8.11 SCHEDULE OF EVENTS (REVISED) 

 

The following is a tentative schedule for the Consulting Services Orangutan Outdoor Exhibit 

process. 

Pre-Award  

Proponents’ Question Deadline 2018-11-07 

Submission Due 2018-11-21 

Interviews, if necessary Week of 2018-11-28 

Notification of Award By the Toronto Zoo Week of 2018-12-03 

Post-Award  

Kick Off Meeting Week of 2018-12-10 

Final Design Due 2019-06 

Tender 2019-07 
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Construction Start Date 2019-08 

Construction Completion Date 2020-04 

 

Receipt of the Addendum shall be acknowledged as part of your submission. 

 

The Board of Management of the Toronto Zoo reserves the right to reject any or all Tenders or to accept any 

quotation, should it deem such action to be in its interests. 

 

If you have any queries regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Peter Vasilopoulos, Supervisor, Purchasing 

& Supply, at 416-392-5916 or by email pvasilopoulos@torontozoo.ca. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

 

Peter Vasilopoulos  

Supervisor, Purchasing & Supply 

 

I/we hereby acknowledge receipt of this addendum and make allowance in my bid. 

 

Signed (Must be Signing Officer of Firm)     

 
Name of Firm           

 
Date:        

 
 

 

 

 

END OF ADDENDUM 
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